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Consider approval of funding the purchase and installation of a new LED overhead lighting system
for the indoor pool area at The CORE, in the amount of $81,868.86.

Fiscal Impact:
The fiscal impact of this purchase is $81,868.86, as provided for in the CRDC fund balance.

Staff Recommendation:
The Community Experiences Department recommends approval.

Strategic Pillar Icon:

Sustainable Government
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